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Stuart Pole <stuartpole@btinternet.com> 14 September 2018 at 13:40 

TRACKS’ Members 

  

Cllr. Bright’s below reply assures that HBC is not in discussion with Travelodge about 

a hotel being built in Radlett. HBC nonetheless still declines to share with residents 

what are its current aspirations for the Newberries site. 
  

Regards 

  

TRACKS’ Committee 

  

C.c.    Aldenham Parish Council    
  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 3:08 PM 
Subject: RE: TRACKS - no smoke without fire? 

  

Thankfully I do not believe there is either any smoke or fire. A public question is being asked 
at full council on this matter. I have every reason to believe what I am being told that this 
was a (Travelodge) corporate release and had nothing to do with Hertsmere (Council) and 
that there have been no recent meetings with Hertsmere officers. 

  

Cllr Morris Bright MBE1/1 


